

## Department of Housing and Neighborhood Development

## **MEMORANDUM**

**DATE:** May 31, 2024

**TO:** Honorable Mayor and City Council

**THROUGH:** Doug Thornley, City Manager Approved Electronically

**FROM:** Ciera Lindsay, Management Assistant

**SUBJECT:** Green Waste Disposal Update at Community Cleanups

The Housing and Neighborhood Development (HAND) Department is excited to announce a new enhancement to the City of Reno Community Cleanup Program. Starting immediately, green waste will be accepted at all City of Reno Community Cleanups. Acceptable residential green waste will include branches, leaves, weeds, and yard debris.

The acceptance of green waste aims to support our community's environmental efforts by providing our residents with a convenient way to dispose of their yard waste responsibly. As we continue to grow and refine the program, and as additional green waste composting opportunities arise in the community, we will alter our processes and make the necessary updates.